
  
 
 
Call for research proposals on future cities and technology 
 

The Metropolis Project is soliciting proposals for research funding. A 2-page description 
of the work to be conducted, along with a detailed budget not exceeding USD 100,000, 
should be sent to metronews@princeton.edu by December 6, 2021. Please send any 
inquiries to the same email address. We expect to be able to support one project. The 
scope of the work would ideally be limited to 1 year.  

Particularly encouraged are requests to develop, apply, or integrate novel technologies 
that can make cities more resilient, sustainable, livable and equitable. We define 
technology broadly to include, for example, sensors, materials, computational and 
systems models, statistical and machine learning analytics, networks, among others. 
Proposals that involve two or more Princeton faculty or senior researchers from 
different departments, with comparable effort commitment, working to integrate 
their expertise in unique and novel ways to solve urban challenges will be 
prioritized for funding. 


